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Sound of the week

“Yo-yo”
 

Asia and Groundhogs Day
One last stop on our trip through the continents - Asia! With
48 different countries on the continent, there’s lots to learn
on our last stop. This week we will wrap up with a fun craft
to learn and commemorate Groundhogs Day!

Newsletter

Parent-Teacher Conferences - Feb. 4-5
Montessori will be holding parent-teacher
conferences on February 4-5. We encourage
all parents of graduates to schedule a meeting
to discuss your child’s progress. A sign-up sheet
with available timeslots will be hung on the
bulletin board in the hallway next to Blue
Class.

Valentine’s Day Party - Feb. 14
Our class Valentine’s Day party will be held on
Friday, February 14! We ask that the boys in our
class bring candy (girls will bring candy for
Easter). We have 28 students in our class. All
students are welcome to bring Valentine’s
cards and treats to give to their fellow
classmates. Please address cards as follows: 
To: Friend 
From: Your child’s name (Ex. Jack)

Inclement Weather
Going forward, please ensure that you are
signed up for Montessori text messages. All info
regarding inclement weather will be sent via
text, email, and will be posted to KTLO's
website. 

Cold Weather
As the weather gets increasingly colder, please
remember to send your child to school with a
jacket, hat and gloves. We will go outside if
the windchill is 32 degrees or above. 

This Week
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Reminders & Updates

Contact
Call Ms. Vicky at 870-425-1540 or Email us at

Goldclass@mountainhomemontessori.com

January 27

Upcoming Units
Dental Health

Valentine’s Day

President’s Day

| February 3

| February 10

| February 17

Spanish 

Rice | Elarroz

Panda | Panda


